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Level Playing Field Weeks of Action– celebrating ‘Access for All’
 
(Club/Organisation) is pleased to support the 2020 Level Playing Field (LPF) Weeks of Action. This annual initiative, now in its 16th year, aims to celebrate access and inclusion for disabled sports fans across England and Wales. 

Disabled people constitute the largest minority group at around 15%-20% of the population and this number is increasing year on year. Naturally, a large number of disabled people are football fans too and we are pleased to take this opportunity to thank our own disabled fans for their continued loyalty and dedication to this great club. 

This year we are celebrating the matchday experience for disabled fans. We want to shine a light on the positives of attending a live matchday and in turn help remove those barriers and promote a culture of accessibility and inclusiveness within sport.
*Include segment about a supporter, staff member, volunteer or member of your club’s Disabled Supporters Association and their experience on their Matchday at your club. You can also feature your club’s planned activity for Weeks of Action or feature your club’s accessible services/facilities and any planned developments in the future*

This campaign we are joining together with sports clubs, fans and organisations across England and Wales to celebrate the #WeeksOfAction to not only promote the positive experience had by disabled fans but also the message of access and inclusion for all.

For more information about Level Playing Field and this year’s Weeks of Action, please visit www.levelplayingfield.org.uk, email info@levelplayingfield.org.uk or call 01923 545370. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Alternatively you may wish to send a message of support to @lpftweets on Twitter using the hashtag #WeeksOfAction.
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